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Chapter FL1-K, Matanzas Riders 
Palm Coast/St. Augustine 

SEPTEMBER  

 

Our monthly gathering takes place on the 2nd Monday of  every month at the 

IHop Restaurant, 212 Palm Coast Pkwy, Palm Coast, FL. 

We begin with dinner at 6 pm, and our gathering starts at 7 pm.   

Please come and join us – we’d LOVE to see you!   

Visit us online at www.fl1-k.org! 

Ed & Jeanette Carr, Chapter Directors 
386-846-0146  -  gwroadrider@gmail.com 

http://www.fl1-k.org
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Let’s Talk Lotto Dinner 

 

Most all of you know what the Lotto Dinner is. We have some new folks that might not know what the lotto 

dinner. We have been playing our brand of lotto since former Chapter Directors Don & Judi Black came up 

with it. The rules for playing are simple. We use a Crown Royal bag to hold the 10 white poker chips and 1 

red poker chip. The white chips have a number from 1 to 10. These numbers correspond to 10 local 

restaurants. To begin the game one ticket is issued to everyone eligible to play. They put their name on the 

ticket and turn it in with $1.00. All of this takes place usually before everyone orders dinner. At a time when 

a waiter or waitress is not busy, I will have the camera person take a picture of the waitperson pulling a 

ticket, which I conceal inside an envelope. After finishing dinner, I will announce the name on the ticket 

pulled by the waitstaff. At this time, the person whose name was pull, will have the opportunity to pull a chip 

from the Crown Rayal bag. This is where the red chip comes in. If a white ticket is pulled, the number on the 

chip will be the restaurant we go to the next month. Everyone wants the chance to pull the red chip because 

the red chip is the winner of the Lotto Dinner pot.  

Now a couple of rudimentary rules on eligibility to play Lotto. When the pot is empty, anyone in the chapter 

with current EWMA Membership is eligible to play. Once the pot gets up to over $50.00 a member who has 

not played before must attend 3 months of lotto play dinners before becoming eligible to play. Once the pot 

goes over $250.00 one white chip will be removed from the game. After $300.00 another white chip will be 

removed from the game and so on after each $50.00 increment. 

We hope you are making plans to attend the 3rd Annual Florida District Gathering of Friends for FUN, 

Safety & Riding March 13, 14 & 15 2025, Best Western Gateway Grand Hotel & Conference Center. 

Buckle Your Helmets and Fasten Your Fringe – Our Roaring 20’s Ride is about to begin! Information about 

Hotel and Rally registration are on the District Website @ ewma-florida.org. 

 

We hope to see you at an EWMA event in 2024, 

From the Director’s Chair 
Ed & Jeanette Carr, FL1-K Chapter Directors 

Ed & Jeanette Carr, Directors 
Chapter FL1-K, Palm Coast/St. Augustine 

Florida District Assistant Safety/Ride Coordinator 

gwroadrider@gmail.com , (386) 846-0146 

mailto:gwroadrider@gmail.com
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We have been home since the 9th of July.  Julie is on the mend, and she is slowly moving around while using 

the walker.  If we must go anywhere, we have a new wheelchair so I can push her around. 

Last month, we found out my brother and his family had Covid.  There’s a new strain out there and the 

number of people catching it is increasing.  We spent a few hours with him a few days before, so we 

quarantined to make sure we did not have it or infected anyone else. 

We turned out okay, no issues, and my brother and his family finally recovered and are doing fine. 

There will be an updated vaccine available soon for folks that need to update their shots. 

This month we are still planning to attend the North Carolina Rally, “Wings Over the Smokies”, scheduled 

for the 20th and 21st of September in Browns Summit. 

Jule and I will depart Wednesday the 18th with an overnight stay at “Tideland Brewing” in North Charleston 

South Carolina.  We’ll have the RV with the Trike in tow. 

The following day, we’ll arrive at the Greensboro KOA for our stay during the Rally. 

Julie and our Maltese named Hannah will remain in the RV while I will be representing our Chapter at the 

Rally for a small amount of time over the two days. 

After the Rally, we’ll be heading an hour south to Sycamore Lodge RV Resort and Campgrounds located in 

Jackson Springs until the end of the month. 

It’ll be a nice time for Julie to just relax and keep recovering from her surgery. 

Next month, we’ll be attending the Mississippi Rally, scheduled for October 24th through 26th in Biloxi.  The 

Rally is being held at the same location as last year, the St Martin Community Center. 

We’ll be leaving a day early on Wednesday the 23rd, heading to the Rally a day early and staying at the same 

campground as last year…the “Biloxi Bay RV Resort” located only 1.1 miles from the Rally. 

Like last year, before we depart the area, we’ll visit the “Hard Rock Hotel and Casino” to enjoy lunch and 

play some Poker machines! 

We added another Rally to our 2025 schedule: 

- June 26th to 28th:  Alabama District Rally 

• Rally site and Host Hotel – Clarion Inn-Sheffield-Muscle Shoals, 4900 Hatch Blvd, Sheffield AL 35660 

• Theme:  Roaring 20’s 

• Thursday night dinner ($29 pp) 

• Area attractions include 

• Alabama Music Hall of Fame 

• Helen Keller Home 

• Rattle Snake Saloon 

• Jessie Owens Memorial Park 

(Continued on page 4) 

From the Assistant Director 
Bob & Julie Ahearn, FL1-K Asst. Chapter Directors 
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• Coon Dog Cemetery 

• Indian Mound & Museum 

• Wilson Lock & Dam 

• Old Railroad Bridge 

Our registration is already mailed to the AL District, and we have reservations at a campground just 11 miles 

away.  

Here’s a few more random photographs from our summer trip… 

(Continued from page 3) 

(Continued on page 5) 
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Robert & Julie A’Hearn 
FL1-K Assistant Chapter Directors 
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American Flags 

 

If you have any torn, tattered, or discolored flags of any size, please give them to me. I will 
gladly have them disposed of properly,  DO NOT put into trash.  

Thank you.  

Marcia D. Shad 

marcia7780@gmail.com/386 

386-679-1945 

Three boys are in the school yard bragging about their fathers. 

The first boy says, “My Dad scribbles a few words on a piece of paper. He calls it a poem. They give him 

$50.” 

The second boy says, “That’s nothing. My Dad scribbles a few words on piece of paper. He calls it a song. 

They give him $100.” 

The third boy says, “I got you both beat. My Dad scribbles a few words on a piece of paper. He calls it a ser-

mon, and it takes eight people to collect all the money!” 

 

Attending a wedding for the first time, a little girl whispered to her mother, “Why is the bride dressed in 

white?” 

The mother replied, “Because white is the color of happiness, and today is the happiest day of her life.” 

The child thought about this for a moment then said, “So why is the groom wearing black?” 

 

While cleaning the attic, Joan and Harry found an old stub for some shoes they left at the repair shop 10 years 

ago. 

They thought it would be funny to go to the shop and see if the shoes were still there. So they did. 

They handed the stub to the repair man who took it and looked in the back. He came out again and said, 

“They’ll be ready on Wednesday.” 

On The Lighter Side 

http://marcia7780@gmail.com
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Membership Development Musings 

Jeanette Carr, Membership Development Coordinator 

Jeanette Carr, 
386-846-1678 
gwcorider366@gmail.com 

NEWS  FROM  CANADA 

Girls Know How to Have FUN! 

Since heading north for the summer months, Barry, Faye, and Jenna Watson have enjoyed riding time.  

For Faye’s first ride it was cool but she was dressed for a fun time.  Faye also got to enjoy time with 

“Elvis”.  Thanks for the photos, Barry 

            

JENNA’S ANNUAL RIDE & BBQ 

This is a fun weekend event that Jenna hosts annually.  Friday caused the group to stay close but Satur-

day the 5 hour ride around the Otawa Valley was a perfect day.  Afterwards there was a BBQ, Bond-

fire, and sleepover.  A good time was had by all. 

                



Chapter FL1-K  Friends for Fun, Safety and Riding 

September                                                                       8                                                                              2024 

TIME=DISTANCE 

 

Greetings to all!  

          You can’t change the laws of physics.  It takes a certain amount of distance to stop your motorcycle in an 

emergency.  The size of the motorcycle doesn’t really change the stopping distance because the manufactures 

take stopping distance into account when they are determining the size of the bikes brakes and tires.  The heav-

er the motorcycle the larger the brake rotors, brake pads, and tires will be.  Therefore all motorcycles regardless 

of size should stop in about the same distance at any given speed. 

     One thing that adds to stopping distance is reaction time.  If you delay in identifying a problem you will de-

lay in applying the brakes.  Therefore you will travel further than you should have in an emergency stop.  This 

can mean the difference between hitting the car that just turned left in front of you or not. 

     I will give you an example of this with a motorcycle that is traveling 45mph which is a common speed.  If 

the motorcyclist does not delay his/her reaction time, a motorcycle should stop in 90 feet at 45mph.  If the rider 

delays in applying the brakes by one second the stopping distance increases to 156 feet.  If the rider delays in 

applying the brakes by two seconds the braking distance increases to 222 feet.  I think you get the idea.  That 

can mean the difference between being able to stop before you broadside the car that just turned left in front of 

you, or hitting it.  If you skid one or both tires during the stop you are also adding more distance to your stop.  

That is why an ABS Braking System is such a great thing to have.  It stops the tires from skidding, but the ABS 

System can’t help you is you delayed in applying the brakes. 

     The time to be at you best alert status in when you are going through an intersection.  An intersection is 

where motorcycles and cars crash together the most.  Setting up a good lane position can also be very helpful to 

prevent a crash.  Position your motorcycle in your lane to where the approaching left turn vehicle driver can 

see you best and early enough to hopefully stop them from making the turn in front of you.  Watch the turning 

wheels of the approaching vehicle rather than making eye contact with the driver.  You might think the driver 

is looking at you, but he/she might just be looking through you.  The wheels are either turning or not.  Watch-

ing the wheels is a much better identifying clue to follow.  Always be prepared to swerve if the car does make 

the turn.  Have more than one escape path predetermined in your mind should the car turn.  Your escape path 

options are fluid based on the circumstances at that exact moment.  You might escape hitting the car by swerv-

ing behind the vehicle or even possibly swerving in front of the vehicle should it finally stop.  Remember it 

would be only natural to go for the brakes first to avoid hitting the car.  But, if you realize you are running out 

of room, and you now decide to swerve, you must get completely get off the brakes before you initiate a 

swerve.  The tires can’t handle the traction stress of being loaded with maximum braking and adding a swerve 

at the same time.  You must separate braking from swerving should you decide you need to swerve.  If you 

don’t separate braking from swerving the tires are likely to lose traction and you are going down.  It’s not a 

perfect world, so you must be as ready as possible.  

(Continued on page 10) 

 

Florida District Safety/Ride Coordinators 

Safety Article  

Dominick & Diane  Desiato 



Chapter FL1-K  Friends for Fun, Safety and Riding 

September                                                                       9                                                                              2024 

Canada - U.S. Ride In 
from Barry Watson 

Howard Towne & Dennis Mass left Daytona while Barry & Faye left their 

home on Lake Clear near Eganville, Onterio to meet at Jim & JoAnne 

Eshenbergs' campground "Merry Knoll" in Clayton, NY. 

Friday's ride was 188 miles along the St. Lawrence River. They watched a 

boat go through the lock & found a biker friendly place for lunch. 

Saturday's ride was a little shorter but a great ride along the south shore of 

Lake Ontario. Lunch, of course, was the mid-point of the ride. 

Watson's are headed next for a quick visit to Daytona but Howard & Dennis 

will stay till Labor Day & then ride with Roger Donnally in TN before head-

ing home. 

 

 

From The Membership 
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TNT Designs & Custom Gifts 
Dreamers Fashions Vest Custom Pins/Patches 

Shirts (Short Sleeve, Long Sleeve, Polos, Hoodies etc.) 

Hats/Visors Embroidered Items 

Riding Jackets S. W. A. T. Riding Boots 

Contact—George Murphy @ 304-669-5190 or 

geminrough@aol.com 

Brenda Murphy @ 609-669-7572 or 

Murphybrenda234@gmail.com 

     Now you know what the stopping distance should be at 45mph which is 90 feet.  Find a place out of traffic 

you can practice.  Mark off where you will apply the brakes and mark 90 feet from there as to where you 

should be able to stop.  Get moving and level off your speed at 45mph.  Apply your brakes as hard as possible 

just short of skidding at the braking start point.  See if you can come to a complete stop at or before the 90ft 

stop point.  It is better to find out whether or not you can properly stop under controlled safe conditions rather 

than when the car turns left in front of you at an intersection. 

Riding skills perish if you do not regularly practice.   

 

Ride safe & wave, 

Dominick& Diane 

(Continued from page 8) 

FREE STUFF 

BOX l 

 

• GL 1800 Seat Covers (2) 

• Helmet Covers ( 4) 

• Rain Suit (S) 

• Cold Weather Pants (M)  

Box 2  
 

• Gloves Mens/Ladies 

• Bandana's 

• Rain Boot Covers (2 Sets) 

• Back Pack Bags 

• Dickies (2) 

• Ankle Holster (380) 

• Sleeves (2 Sets) 

• Rain Suit (New) Not Motor-

cycle (L)  

Bob 3 
 

• Tub Snow pants Mens (L) 

• Snow pants Ladies (L) 

• Froggtoggs Rain suit (Gold) (L) 

• Seat Cushion MIA/POW 

• Duffie bags for Saddle Bags 

"Wing Stuff" 

• Travel Cups with Custom Mount 

(2) 

• Full Bike Cover "California Car 

Cover Co."  

Contact Don Black 

Call or text: 386-481-7996 
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Sept 01 

Chapter FL1-G Social Gathering, IHOP Breakfast Restaurant, 111 

S Oregon Ave, Sanford , FL 32771, Meet there at 12:30PM, 8 Sep 

2024 .  

Sept 03 

'Footloose Ride', Meet at McDonald's, 5190 E Moody 
Blvd, Palm Coast, 32164 KSU @ 9:00 AM.  

Team Meeting - eat at 6pm and meet at 7pm, at 
Houligan’s @ Destination Daytona 1643 US1, Or-

mond Beach, 32174  

Sept 09 

Chapter FL1-K Social Gathering We will eat at 5:30 
and begin the Social Gathering at 7:00pm at the 

IHOP, 212 Palm Coast Pkwy, Palm Coast FL 32137. 

Sept 10 

 Freedom Ride - Because We Can, Meet at McDon-
alds,105 Interchange Blvd, Ormond Beach, 32174. 
KSU 9AM  

Sept 17 

'Footloose Ride', Meet at McDonald's, 5190 E Moody 
Blvd, Palm Coast, 32164 KSU @ 9:00 AM.  

Sept 18 

Visit Chapter FL1-H, Daytona Beach, Meet 6 pm at 

Houligan's, 1725 W International Speedway Blvd. 
Daytona Beach, 32114  

Sept 24 

Freedom Ride - Because We Can, Meet at McDon-

alds,105 Interchange Blvd, Ormond Beach, 32174. 
KSU 9AM  

Ladies Luncheon 11:30@ River Grill in Ormond 
Beach  

Sept 26 

,Lotto Dinner,  

Oct 01 

'Footloose Ride', Meet at McDonald's, 5190 E Moody 
Blvd, Palm Coast, 32164 KSU @ 9:00 AM.  

Team Meeting - eat at 6pm and meet at 7pm, at 
Houligan’s @ Destination Daytona 1643 US1, Or-

mond Beach, 32174  

FL1-K September Calendar  
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BIRTHDAYS and ANNIVERSARIES, etc.! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Arnie True 09/14 

Howard Stewart 09/23 

Faye Watson 09/26 

  

  

DOOR  PRIZES 

Gordon Currie Bob Ingenito 

Irene Harrison Jeanette Bowen 

Charles Van de Vord  

  

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

Bob & Julie A’Hearn 09/09 

Jim & Juanita Butler 09/25 

Bill & Kathy Mann 09/29 

  

  

  

WINNING 

DOOR PRIZE 
CONTRIBUTOR 

Marcia Shad 

50/50  

Attendance Gordon Currie 

CONTRIBUTED DOOR  PRIZES 

Sharon McNicol Jeanette Bowen 

Marcia Shad Jeanette Carr 
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FL1-K Happenings  
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Florida District 

Calendar of Events 

DATE(S) EVENT LOCATION Link 

Sep 20-21, 2024 
North Carolina District Rally 
“Wings Over the Smokies” 

Location TBD Flyer 

Oct 24 - 26, 2024  
Mississippi District Rally 

“Born To Be Wild” 
Biloxi, MS Flyer 

Mar 13-15, 2025 
Mississippi District Rally 

“Born to be Wild” 
Biloxi, MS  Flyer 

Apr 24 - 26, 2025  
Tennessee District Rally 
“America the Beautiful” 

Johnson City, TN   

May 15 - 17, 2025  
South Carolina District Rally 

“Salute to the Troops” 
Newberry, SC   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

https://ewma-ms.org/rally/2024/2024%20MS%20Rally%20Flyer.pdf
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Eagle Wings Motorcycle Association 

Our Vision: 

A simple, fun, riding, social association of like-minded motorcycle enthusiast  

 

Our Motto: 

Friends for Fun, Safety & Riding  

 

Our Mission: 
To provide to our Membership a fun and social environment that focuses on the love of 

motorcycling. 

To bring the world together around that passion while helping them to be safer and mind-

ful when riding a motorcycle. 

To be a family-oriented, non-religious, non-political association, respectful of each other’s 

beliefs. 

Enjoying the ride together with like-minded motorcyclists. 

 

Our Core Values: 
 

FAIRNESS: All issues should stand the test of “is it fair?” 

CMMUNICATIONS: The more we share information and communicate about our common 

love of motorcycling, the more we will all learn and benefit. 

WORK: Working together toward our common vision, motto and mission keeps us fo-

cused and gives us the ability to become exceptional. 

QUALITY: To be the best we can, treating all the way we would want to be treated, hold-

ing each other in highest esteem and respect in all we do. 

ATTITUDE: We are each responsible for our own attitude. Strive to be positive, construc-

tive, respectful, enthusiastic and creative in all interactions with members or public to en-

hance the relationship and promote our motto. 

FRIENDS FOR FUN, SAFETY AND RIDING! 
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EWMA Members have access to the EAGLE BOOK information on the EWMA Website!  

This is information that members have entered that gives other members information of what 

services that others are willing to offer in their area. 

 

EWMA Members will have access to the Premier Plan at discounted pricing (Almost half 

price!)  PREMIER PLAN: MTS pays the first $300 of the tow from point of pickup to point of 

delivery. All motorcycles must be registered with MTS. MTS will tow your motorcycle and 

your sidecar or trailer attached.  They will send the right tow vehicle for what you need. 

 

 

 

 

 

EWMA Members will have access to discounts at over 300 hotel chains around the world! 

As a member you can beat almost all of the other hotel search engines.  You must be a 

EWMA member to get these discounts. 

 

 

EWMA Members receive a 20% discount at any of the 24 Wyndham Brands. These in-

clude, Super 8, Days Inn, Ramada, LaQuinta, Howard Johnson, Travelodge, American, 

Wyndham,  Baymont, Microtel, Wingate, and many others.  You must be a EWMA member 

to get the corporate code. 

 

 

EWMA Members receive a 20% Discount at any Red Roof Inn through their Ride, Rest, 

and Repeat Program 

 

 

If your Medicare Advantage and Supplement plan includes the Element3 Health benefit, 

members can get their EWMA membership for FREE! 
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Members can join Hertz Gold Plus Rewards for FREE and get a digital Rewards Card which 
tracks your points.  Perks include: 

-Skip the counter and go straight to your car 

-Choose from a wide selection of cars 

-Add an additional driver for FREE 

-Drop the keys and go at return 

-Earn Gold Plus Rewards towards FREE rental days 

 

EWMA is an Approved Training Center for HSI© FA/CPR Training.   Instructors are located 
across the US and classes are scheduled based on membership needs and instructor availabil-
ity. 

 

EWMA Members receive the Monthly Magazine Publication "On the Fly", which is automatically 
provided to the email address on each membership.   This publication is used to bring pertinent, 
timely and interesting information to the membership. 

 

 
 

 

-Safety Presentations 

-On-Bike Skills Practice 

-Bike Games 

These are designed to given by any member.  There are different lengths of presentations for 
Rallies, Gatherings and Pre-Ride Safety talks.  Several different topics. 

 

-Chapter Life (Socials and Rides) 

-District Events & Rallies 

 

 

 

-Rendezvous 

-Ride-Ins 

-Cruise! 
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Chapter Officers 
 
Chapter Director, FL-1K 
Ed & Jeanette Carr 
386-846-0146 
gwroadrider@gmail.com 
 
Assistant Chapter Directors 
Bob & Julie A’Hearn 
301-536-0539 
avcmawac@gmail.com 
 
Membership  Development / Fun Coordinator   
Jeanette Carr 
386-864-1678 
gwroadrider@gmail.com  
 
Chapter Treasurer / Newsletter Editor 
Bob Coulson 
(618) 791-5908 
rcoulson23@icloud.com 
 
Chapter Safety / Ride Coordinator 
Bob Ingenito 
rocknbob49@aol.com 
 
Chapter Webmaster 
Ed Carr III 
ecarr.ewma.web@gmail.com 
 
Sunshine Lady 
Teresa Carr 
386-562-0530 
carrteresa10@yahoo.com  
 
Chapter Medic First Aid 
Travel & Lodging Coordinator 
Marcia Shad 
marcia7780@gmail.com 
 
Chapter “Goodie Store” 
Gene & Eileen Heaney 

386-441-9546 

FinestWall@aol.com  

 

EWMA International Team 
 
CEO of EWMA  
Anita Alkire 
ewma.ceo@gmail.com  
623-445-2380 
 
COO of EWMA  
Bruce Beeman 
brucebeeman01@gmail.com 
623-445-2380 
 
President of EWMA  
Bob & Nan Shrader 
floridadd@msn.com 
 
 

Vice President of Operations  
Regions A, F, & G Don & Rhonda Weed 
Regions B & E John & Yvette Moravec 
Regions C & D Chris Toomer 
Regions H, I &J Canada David Ward 
  & Giselle Collins 
Regions K & L Overseas Alessandro 
  & Mariarosa Boveri 
 
Vice President of Membership Benefits. 
Bill & Cheryl Smith 
 
Vice President of Membership Development. 
Bruce & Tina Gebhard 
 
Vice President of Finance 
Randall & Janet Drake 
 
Editor 
Ann Hanna 
 
Region A Directors  
Jim & Sue Jackson 

District Officers 
 
Florida District Director 
Fred & Karen Kennedy 
850-232-0365 
fredandkaren@cox.net 
 
Assistant District Director 
Geno & Kathie Jette 
addgeno@yahoo.com  
 
District Safety / Rider Coordinator 
Dominick & Diane DeSiato 
dominickflde@gmail.com 
 
Assistant District Safety /  
Rider Coordinator 
Ed and Jeanette Carr 
386-846-0146 
gwroadrider@gmail.com 
 
Assistant District Safety /  
Rider Coordinator 
John Cain 
jcain16@gmail.com  
 
District Treasurer  
Pat Van Lengen  
813-659-1343 
treasurer@gwrraflorida.com 
 
 

Important Websites: 
National EWMA 

www.ewma-world.org 

Florida District 
www.ewma-florida.org 

Officer Listing 
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